
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

June 2, 2022 
 

COFFEE CART 2022-23 
COFFEE CART IS NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR NEXT SCHOOL 
YEAR.  PLEASE SEE MRS. DUVAL IN THE COUNSELING OFFICE FOR 
MORE INFORMATION. 
 

FALL SPORTS REGISTRATION 
REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN FOR ALL FALL SPORTS.  PLEASE GO TO 
BILLIESATHLETICS.COM AND SELECT “REGISTER AN ATHLETE” TO 
START THE REGISTRATION PROCESS.  FALL SPORT REGISTRATIONS 
INCLUDE 7TH/8TH GRADE FOOTBALL AND VOLLEYBALL, 6/7/8 CROSS 
COUNTRY, AND ALL HS SPORTS.  FOR UPDATES REGARDING SUMMER 
PRACTICES AND SEASON START DATES, PLEASE REFER TO THE 
ATHLETICS WEBSITE. 
 

HOT SPOT RETURNS 
IF YOU HAVE CHECKED OUT A DISTRICT HOTSPOT, PLEASE RETURN IT 
TO THE LIBRARY BEFORE THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL.  THANK YOU. 
 

PH SUMMER TECH INTERNSHIP 
ALL STUDENTS IN GRADES 9-11, WHO ARE PRESENTLY ATTENDING 
PHHS, AND ARE INTERESTED IN A SUMMER TECHNOLOGY PAID 
INTERNSHIP, CAN PICK UP APPLICATIONS IN THE FRONT OFFICE.  THIS 
POSITION WILL BE 15-20 HOURS PER WEEK, STARTING THE WEEK OF 
JULY 5TH, MON-THURS 9-2 (FLEXIBLE HOURS).  YOU WILL LEARN SOME 
NEW TECH SKILLS WHILE HELPING OUR DISTRICT TECHNOLOGY 
DEPARTMENT PREPARE FOR THE 22-23 SCHOOL YEAR.  MUST HAVE A 



POSITIVE ATTITUDE, A RUDIMENTARY LEVEL OF TECHNOLOGY 
KNOWLEDGE, AND THE DESIRE TO LEARN.  APPLICATIONS ARE DUE BY 
JUNE 6TH TO THE HS OFFICE.  THREE APPLICANTS WILL BE CHOSEN 
FOR THIS OPPORTUNITY.  DECISIONS ON WHO WILL BE HIRED WILL 
BE MADE JUNE 7TH. 
 

APPRENTICESHIP OPPORTUNITY 
RH DEVELOPMENT COMPANY IS OFFERING AN APPRENTICESHIP 
OPPORTUNITY WITH AN INTERIOR/EXTERIOR PLASTERING COMPANY.  
MUST BE ABLE TO DRIVE AND DO SOME MODERATELY HEAVY 
LIFTING.  IF  INTERESTED, PLEASE CALL STEPHANIE HOLMES AT 541-
525-1260. 
 

ATTENTION CLASS OF 2023! 
IT IS TIME TO RESERVE YOUR PERSONALIZED PARKING SPACE FOR 
YOUR SENIOR YEAR.  PARENTS WILL BE AVAILABLE ON JUNE 8TH FOR 
UP-COMING SENIORS TO SELECT AND PAY FOR THEIR PERSONALIZED 
PARKING SPACE FOR THE 22/23 SCHOOL YEAR.  SPACES WILL BE $50 
FOR THE SCHOOL YEAR.  THEY WILL BE SET UP NEAR THE FOOTBALL 
FIELD ENTRANCE AT 7:15AM AND ALSO DURING HS LUNCH ON JUNE 
8TH.  PAYMENT OPTIONS ARE PAYPAL, VENMO, CASH, OR CHECK. 
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